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Comment: firstly while i agree that aldi would be good for the other shops in walton we must also
recognise it would be good for the shoppers due to the better range and prices, which is why i am
submitting this on behalf of my client who lives next door to the proposed development.

secondly, we support this proposal as it will reduce the nightly noise suffered by residents of the
neighbouring flats. most nights from spring to autumn there are bikers and kids on scooters
between about 8 and 10 on the car park - the police do nothing - making a terrible racket. if aldi see
through on their promise of improving that car park, maintaining that car park and staying open til
10pm, we wont get the asbo behaviour and my client can have some peace and quiet. i hope the
council ensures that aldi will see through on their promises to maintain that car park and its not
another brexit lie



